
Northern Hills Republican Women 3rd Quarter Activity recap.   April News: 
Candidates were invited to speak at the NHRW General meeting and at the Lawrence County GOP Lincoln Day 
Dinner “Off To The Races”.  Attendees at both events heard about incumbent successes, goals and challengers 
outlined their vision.  All were articulate and passionate about serving the community. We captured the impressive 
group of Federated Republican Women in attendance along with the Lawrence County GOP “Hauling Hay & Water 
to the Elephant” award presented to recipient Judy Jelbert by Mary Fitzgerald  

   

NHRW May News: 
Spearfish High School’s members of “We The People” civics class, taught by Pat Gainey, shared about their 
participation in the National competition in Washington DC.  

                                           

   



In May we also supported local area “Candidate Meet & Greets” to give community members a chance to hear 
from their Lawrence County candidates introduced by Lieutenant Governor Larry Rhoden. 

  

                                            

NHRW June News: 
Due to NHRW membership growth we have moved our meeting location to VFW Post 5860 in Spearfish.  We 
began our June get together by touring Spearfish High school’s Career & Technology Education center.   

     

 

 



We then moved to the VFW and listened to a recap of the GOP convention activities.  NHRW members join MCRW at 

SDGOP convention event featuring California State Committee Woman Harmeet Dhillon 

                                      

NHRW July News: 
We participated in the patriotic parades in Lawrence County.  We began our line up in Spearfish witnessing the B1 
Bomber flyover and continued onto Deadwood, Central City and Lead.  Happy Birthday America! 

          

Decorations provided & installed by members Karen Brandt, Lori Deibert, Mary Fitzgerald, Breanne Gaytan,        
Lynn Gaytan, Ellen Gross, Jane Hallberg, Judy Jelbert & Paulette Washenberger.  Along with supporters Dan Gaytan 
and Tom Johnson. 

  

Fire Truck owned & driven by supporter Dan Gaytan. Float trailer driven by Associate member Perry Washenberger 



July continued: 

  

Dusty Johnson                                                                                Ron Brandt Associate member & assistant float builder 

                              

Senator Randy Deibert, Assoc. mem & Lori Deibert, member.   “Abe” aka Mark Skogerboe; Associate member 



July continued: 

             

View of Main Street, Deadwood                              Two of our candy “tossers” Breanne Gaytan and Ellen Gross 

         

Rainy day supporters and member Deb Tridle          Ellen, Mary, Karen & Kristie Fiegen 

  

Love the shirts kids! Enjoy the candy.                                  See you next year!    


